¥ | POLICE

Nga Pirihimana o Aotearoa

* /NEW ZEALAND

23 November 2021

Justin Hall
fyi-request-17226-ddffa2af@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Justin

Official Information Act Request

Ref: IR-01-21-31085

| refer to your request dated 17 October 2021 seeking information pursuant to the

Official Information Act 1982 (OIA).

You requested:

“What system/systems do you use that grant you the ability to search up peoples
names to get information about them or peoples rego that gives you information

about them on the spot.”

Police officers have access to an application on their Police issued iPhone called
OnDuty. This application allows officers to run queries on people and vehicles. The
information that is available and provided to the officer on this application is stored
in our national database or National Intelligence Application (NIA).

Yours sincerely,
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Steve Pyne
Acting CIO

Police National Headquarters

180 Molesworth Street. PO Box 3017, Wellington 6140, New Zealand.

Telephone: 04 474 9499. Fax: 04 498 7400. www _police govt.nz





